MEMORANDUM
To:

Carl Diekhans



President

From:

Cyd McMullen



Chair, Curricular Review Committee

Date:

27 April 2011

Subject:
Curricular Review Committee - Final Recommendations

The committee met this morning to complete the series of meetings begun in late March to consider reductions to programs and departments for FY2012 and FY 2013.  The committee voted to approve the following reductions forwarded to it from the Budget Task Force:


1 – Elimination of one tenured position in the area of Advising and Career Center/




Enrollment Management



2 – Elimination of one position, Librarian or Library Assistant, from the Library staff

The committee has reached a consensus for additional reductions, to be made in the following order:


1 – Elimination of the READ position in the English Department



2 – Elimination of one Reference Librarian in the Library



3 – Elimination of one position in the Computer Technology Department 

The committee awaits your response as outlined in the Plan for Curricular Review.
